
Are you a student interested in traveling, learning about different cultures and building 
leadership skills? Join the Wolf Creek International Learning Program in welcoming Chinese 
students this summer as a Summer Ambassador. 
 
The Wolf Creek International Learning Program is pleased to announce that the applications for 
the Summer Ambassador Program are now available online at ​www.wolfcreekinternational.ca​. 
 
If you are currently a student in grade 7 to grade 12, and are available between mid-July and 
mid-August, you are eligible to apply. Applications are ​due Thursday May 23rd, 2019. 
 
Not available during the day to be a Summer Ambassador? Don’t worry, you can still participate! 
Open your home to an international student in the evenings and weekends through our 
Homestay Opportunity. Please contact Jamie Williamson at 403-506-6558. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact ​wci@wolfcreek.ab.ca​.

 

http://www.wolfcreekinternational.ca/

